
2018
Annual Report

Partnering with the City of Driggs and the Community of Teton Valley to optimize
resources for designing, building and operating a successful aquatic facility.
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Dear Friends,

Teton Valley Aquatics believes in a community with access and
opportunity to live their fullest, healthiest lives. We believe in a
community where everyone has basic swimming and life saving skills.
 You are helping our community access this essential life skill, spend
quality time in the water with family, and improve well-being through
aquatic fitness.
 
Together, we made tremendous progress in 2018! Your
contributions have helped change lives through expanded learn-to-
swim programs and recreation opportunities.  We are so grateful to
you for helping to create and support these programs that address
high at-risk swimmer rates and barriers to access in our community.  
 It is because of you we were able to launch programs like the Tetonia
Elementary Winter Sports swim lessons.  36 children participated in
swim lessons, and the majority experienced swimming for the first
time.  Your support enabled over 300 families to have fun swimming
together with our Teton Valley Swims program. 

At Teton Valley Aquatics, we serve our entire community through
expanding health, wellness, safety and recreation opportunities.  We
are laying the foundation to constructing an innovative aquatic
facility to serve our community for generations.  We measure our
reach by the hundreds of lives who have been impacted by expanded
opportunities.   In 2019, we look forward to reaching key milestones
on the pathway to bringing year-round aquatic access to Teton
Valley. 

Thank you for joining us. We deeply appreciate your support and
dedication to building community through the power of water!

Making a Splash in  
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Served over 250 individuals in Teton Valley Swims programs, providing free

recreational swimming 

Launched the first year of Winter Sports Learn-to-Swim sponsorship, empowering 36

Tetonia Elementary Students with free swim education. 

Began the Aquatic Center Facility Feasibility Study in collaboration with the City of

Driggs and VCBO Architects.

Launched our First Annual Swim-a-Thon - swimming laps to change lives and raising

over $11,000 for swim education. 

36
C H I L D R E N  
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2018Our Successes

Participated in the Start Up Intensive, a 10-week intensive entrepreneur
program with generous support from the Community Foundation of Teton
Valley.
Secured support for 3 Lifejacket Loaner stations on the Teton River in
collaboration with Idaho Department of Parks and Recreation and Bates
River Project.
Welcomed new 2019 Board members Barb Beller and Fielding Essensa
Hired Katie McNamara as Executive Director.

Ou r                G o a l s  &  P r o j e c t s2019
Expand learn-to-swim programming by serving K-3 students in
Tetonia, Victor, and Driggs as part of Winter Sports Learn-to-
Swim program.
Launch two new community learn-to-swim programs,
providing accessible and affordable swim education for a
broad cross-section of our community.
Host 12 free Teton Valley Swims programs for families and
individuals.

Expand Access to
Water Safety
Education &
Recreation

Build Water Safety
Awareness on a

Community Level



Lay the groundwork
for our community's

healthy future



Host series of educational workshops as part of National
Water Safety Month in May.
Steward & manage the new Lifejacket Loaner stations on
the Teton River.

Complete the Facility Feasibility Study & share results with
community through outreach conversations in Summer 2019.
Complete long-term strategic planning and capital campaign
strategy.
Acquire land for future facility. 
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Giving From The Heart
Teton Valley Aquatics gratefully acknowledges the following individuals, foundations and businesses who
made generous gifts between January 1, 2018 and December 31, 2018.  The generosity of our donors ensures
that our families, friends and neighbors have access to the lifelong gift of swimming. 

Our 2018 Donors & Volunteers

Debra Adams
Anonymous (4)
James Auge
James Aust
Jess Barton
John & Barb Beller
Robert & Jean Benedict
Richard Berg
Victor Bickmore
Clayton & Sarah Bieber
Karlin Bilcher
Bruce Bjornson
Alexandra Bongaerts
Charles & Linda Borrenpohl
Julie Bryan
Jo Burkhart
Peter & Suellen Carman
John & Elaine Carney
Jeannette Chiari
Lonnie Brawley & Linda Chilvers
Aaron & August Christensen
Tom & Jan Cogbill
Stephen & Barbara Cogswell
Curt & Cecilia Connell
Matthew & Marcia Cook
Robert Hunter & Michelle Cooper
James Crabtree
Jess Curren
Bill & Amy Cutting
Don & Nancy Danko
Carolyn Coffey & Kristi Davidson
Stephen & Sara Davis
David & Amy Dery
Nancy Dickenson
Sarah Dunn
Stanley & Marge Edwards
Emily Erickson
Gary Erikson
Michelle Erwin
Amanda Essensa
Ann Essensa
Dacia Essensa
Fielding & Kim Essensa
Sarah Stiger Ewing
Linda Fanning
Taylor Farnum
David & Melanie Fischel
Kurt Borich & Jennifer Fisher
Mark & Kristi Fisher
Scott & Jannine Fitzgerald
David & Debbie Fosdick
Paul Forester
Ann Frame
Margaret & Jim Fraser
Freeman Family
Brian Gallagher
Frances Ann Goodell
Judith Gooding
Barbara Goodrich
Jared Power & Josie Gray
Debra Grove

Richard Grundler
Clara Gunderson
Jansen & Anna Gunderson
Maey Gunderson
Sandy Guymon
Jack & Jo Haddox
Lisa Johnson & Benjamin Hammond
Aaron & Mistie Hansen
Paul & Mary Lou Hansen
Mark & Nell Hanson
Meghan Hanson
R. Brandon & Agnes Harrison
Lyne Herrick
Chris Hills
Kendle Hoogestraat
Richard & Kathy Hoskinson
Ben Janes & Sarah Hoskinson
Dorothea Houk
Talbott Houk
Jaynée Howe
Sage Hibberd & Kate Hull
Timothy & Kathryn Hunt
Dave & Jen Hyde
Jim Jackson
Tom Jessmore
Hyrum & Sarah Johnson
Brady & Sarah Johnston
Carl Jordan
Michael Lavey & Carolyn Keeler
Chris & Kisa Koenig
Christopher Kugelman
Wray & Lani Landon
Glenn Kerr & Susan Lincoln
Loren & Barb Lindquist
Nick Beatty & Anna Lindstedt
Erica Linnell
Mayo & Susan Lykes
Erik Lyngso
Brett & Melanie Marcum
Lars & Eva Marmsater
Linda Swope & Linda Marquis
Jeremiah Keavney & Joselin Matkins
Janet McCabe
Martha McCamy
Michael McCoy & Nancy
         McCullough-McCoy
Kenneth & Lori McCune
Billy & Katie McNamara
Frank & Lisa McNamara
Gregory Collins & Susan Miller
Connie Mohr
Hope Sneller Moore
Michael & Barbara Morey
Duane & Kristin Mortenson
Ralph Mossman & Mary Mullaney
Anne Muller
Lee Naylon
Ginger Nelson
Jo-Ann Nicola
Derrick & Liz Nobman
Mary Absolon & Allen O'Bannon

Stephen & Susan O'Connor
Kevin O'Neill
Billy Chow & Penny Oslund
Pete & Mary Lou Oslund
Edward Schauster & Melissa Pangraze
Melissa Paradis
Stephanie Parker
David Pease & Lynn Foxx Pease
Thomas & Marjorie Peter
Elizabeth Pitcher
Marcia Plows
Michael & Kathy Potts
John & Linda Prentice
Gigi Priebe
Greg Prugh
Donald & Susan Radkoski
James & Ellen Rein
Sean & Jackie Riley
John Riley
Michelle Ristau
Mary Robertson-Goodrich
Tayson Rockefeller
Audri Roork
Susan Rose
James & Pamela Ross
Jason & Amy Ruff
Jim & Kelly Sadauckas
Joseph & Karin Sadauckas
Michael & Julia Scheller
James Schulz
Dorie Schwertz
Anthony Seferian
Doug & Bonnie Self
Marguerite Shaw
Jessica Shell
Nancy Siverd
Rick & Jen Smith
Victoria Sompayrac
James Sorensen
Kim Southern
Robert & Alice Stevenson
Dan & Melisa Streubel
Reed Sullivan
Steve Summers
Kari Swenson
Linda & Lina Marquis Swope
Lawrence Thal & Shannon Troxler Thal
Ray & Jenna Thompson
Amy Unfried
John & Linda Unland
John & Mitzi Van Arsdell
Clint & Gini Van Siclen
Thomas & Pamela Walker
Todd & Kelly Waller
William & Abby Warner
Joy Watson
Timothy & Margot Watters
Mary-Kathryn Weaver
Ronna Weaver
Winston Welch
Kent & Jen Werlin

Larry Veit & Jo Ann West
Bob & Debbie Whipple
Daniel & Pat Willert
Daniel Willert
Alan & Linda Wilner
Lorin & Liza Wilson
Mike Witherite
Daniel Powers & Lynne Wolfe
David & Susan Work
Felix Zajac III & Joyce McFarland Zajac
John Carr III & Barbara Zimmer
Randy Blough & Jennifer Zung

VOLUNTEERS

ORGANIZATIONS
1% for the Tetons
Alpine Air Coffee
Casual Custom Screenprinting
CityPASS
Community Foundation of Teton Valley
Eagle Physical Therapy
Forage Bistro & Lounge
Grand Targhee Resort
Grand Teton Brewing Company
Hoback Sports
Jared Power
MD Nursery
O'Rourke's Sports Bar & Grill
Peaked Sports
Rise Coffee House
Sego Skis
Silver Star Communications
Streubel Physical Therapy
Taste Buds Mobile Kitchen
Teton Springs Foundation
Teton Valley News
Yeti's Post

Barbara Beller
John Beller
Jan Cogbill
Tom Cogbill
Josie Gray
Jansen Gunderson
Fred Hanna
Lani Landon
Megan LaTorre
Lars Marmsater
Billy McNamara
Annie Mostkoff
Jared Power
Jen Smith
John Van Arsdell
Mitzi Van Arsdell
Vickie Van Dresar
Larry Veit
Peter Wells
Jo Ann West
Ali Wight

Teton Valley Aquatics strives to provide accurate recognition of donors.  If you feel that
there has been an error or omission, please contact our office at
katie@tetonvalleyaquatics.org so that we may correct our records.
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Consider These
Ways to Give in 

TVA depends on the generosity of our community to ensure our life-
enhancing services and vision to bring year-round aquatic access to our
community remains affordable and accessible.  Your donation is essential
to supporting our mission and impacting the lives of those we serve. 

Become a monthly donor
Volunteer your time and talent
Include TVA in your estate planning
Make an unrestricted gift to allow TVA to designate funds to
our most critical areas of need
Support upcoming events.  Check our annual calendar at
www.tetonvalleyaquatics.org
Make purchases through AmazonSmile.com and name Teton
Valley Aquatics as your charity of choice. TVA will receive a
percentage of every sale.

To Donate or Learn More
www.tetonvalleyaquatics.org 

Teton Valley Aquatics, Ltd.
PO Box 583

Driggs, ID 83422
www.tetonvalleyaquatics.org

Building a Healthier Community Through The Power of Water



FY 2018 F inanc ia ls
2018 Income - $55,063.16 2018 Expenses - $62,448.31





